
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF BERLIN 

ACTIONS TAKEN BY THE BERLIN PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

At its Regular Meeting of July 16, 2020, the Berlin Planning and Zoning Commission took the 

following actions: 

a. After review in accordance with Section 8-24 of the Connecticut General Statutes, voted 

unanimously to forward a favorable recommendation to the Town Council regarding an 

Easement or License for the Portion of the Boulevard to be Constructed on Property of 

the Connecticut Department of Transportation. 

b. After review in accordance with Section 8-24 of the Connecticut General Statutes, voted 

unanimously to forward a favorable recommendation regarding the granting of an 

easement to supply electricity to the Boulevard project and to the Steele Center 

@Farmington Avenue transit-oriented development project. 

 

Dated this 20th day of July, 2020 at Berlin, CT. 

    Brian Rogan, Secretary 

    Berlin Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

Posted in the Town Clerk’s Office – July 20, 2020 


